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The Fiber Society seeks abstract submissions on fundamental research related to the science and engineering  

of  fibers and fibrous materials for its Spring 2024 Conference, scheduled for May 22–24, 2024, at North Carolina  

Agricultural and Technical State University, Greensboro, North Carolina. Submissions of original work related  

but not limited to the following themes are welcomed: 

 

• Advanced Fibers and Textiles in Convergence Research  • Fiber Surface and Interface 

• Sustainable Fibers and Textiles       • Fiber Manufacturing and Characterization 

• Nanofibers and Nanofibrous Materials        • Dyeing and Finishing 

• Fiber-reinforced Composite Materials    • Fashion and Design 

• Fibers for Defense and Homeland Security   • Textile/Apparel Markets and Management 

• Fibers for Healthcare and Medical Applications   

 

Online submissions only will be accepted beginning 12/18/2023. Access The Fiber Society website at  

thefibersociety.org and follow the link for submissions; do no email your submissions. Formatting guidelines 

for oral and poster abstracts are provided online. Submissions must be in the proper Word document format;  

no PDFs. Submission deadline is 03/29/2024. Notification of acceptance will be no later than 04/05/2024.  

 

Conference registration will be online through The Fiber Society website. Up-to-date information about the  

conference, hotel accommodations, travel, and more will be available on the website as details are finalized. 

 

For questions concerning abstract content, the submissions process, and conference registration, contact Pam 

Gabriel (pam.fibersociety@gmail.com).  


